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THURSDAY 9th MAY 2024

7:30am - 8:30am
Rutherford Technology High School MPC

We would like to extend an invitation to all
mothers; grandmothers and female caregivers to
join us for a light refreshing gourmet breakfast
(prepared by our Hospitality students) to say thank you
'/ for all you do and show how special you really are. \‘

Students will need to accompany their
parent/grandparent/caregiver.
For catering purposes, it would be greatly appreciated if
you could RSVP to_rutherford-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au




